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Regarding the APO BMP List Proposal, there does not appear to be strong, enforceable best
practices or guidelines for controlling excess sediment flowing into water, particularly when
flooding does occur. The flooding causes additional sediment to enter the river and flow into Lake
Houston. These incidents are costing the Houston area hundreds of thousands of dollars to dredge
the waterways and millions in property damages. This must be mitigated with stronger guidelines
and enforcement. 

Additionally, any pollutants that enter the river(s) needs to be addressed also.


